June 29, 1973

Eaton's 701 Granville St. Vancouver 2, B. C.

Dear Sirs:

We wish to take this opportunity to thank you for past kindnesses.

This year our Branch is holding its annual picnic at Maple Grove Park on Sunday, July 22, 1973.

This will serve to introduce and authorize Mr. Bernard Victor to solicit contributions on behalf of the Branch.

Yours truly

M. Solman, Secretary Shalom Branch

for

A. A. Deyong, President

June 29, 1973

Woodward's 101 W. Hastings St. Vancouver 3, B. C.

Dear Sirs:

We wish to take this opportunity to thank you for past kindnesses.

This year our Branch is holding its annual picnic at Maple Grove Park on Sunday, July 22, 1973.

This will serve to introduce and authorize Mr. Bernard Victor to solicit contributions on behalf of the Branch.

Yours truly

M. Solman, Secretary Shalom Branch

for

A. A. Deyong, President

June 29, 1973

The Bay Georgia & Granville Sts. Vancouver 2, B. C.

Dear Sirs:

We wish to take this opportunity to thank you for past kindnesses. This year our Branch is holding its annual picnic at Maple Grove Park on Sunday, July 22, 1973.

This will serve to introduce and authorize Mr. Bernard Victor to solicit contributions on behalf of the Branch.

Solman, Secretary M. Solman, See Shalom Branch

A. A. Deyong, President